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treatments, and H.R. 6445 only creates patient safety concerns by undermining the physician-led team 

care model. 

 

For the above-stated reasons, we respectfully urge you to oppose any efforts to advance H.R. 6445 

Thank you for your consideration, and if you have any questions please contact the American Academy 

of Otolaryngology–Head and Neck Surgery at 

mailto:governmentaffairs@entnet.org


   

 

  3 

 

Kansas Medical Society 

Kentucky Medical Association 

Maine Medical Association 

Massachusetts Medical Society 

MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society 

Medical Association of Alabama 

Medical Association of Georgia 

Medical Society of DC 

Medical Society of Delaware 

Medical Society of the State of New York 

Medical Society of Virginia 

Michigan State Medical Society 

Minnesota Medical Association 

Mississippi State Medical Association 

Missouri State Medical Association 

Montana Medical Association 

Nebraska Medical Association 

Nevada State Medical Association 

New Mexico Medical Society 

North Carolina Medical Society 

North Dakota Medical Association 

Ohio State Medical Association 

Pennsylvania Medical Society 

South Carolina Medical Association 

South Dakota State Medical Association 

Tennessee Medical Association 

Vermont Medical Society 

Washington State Medical Association 

Wisconsin Medical Society 

Wyoming Medical Society 

 




